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Once again this year we had 
our Dean’s Team Meal at a 
local restaurant. Members 
that were eligible to attend 
received a GPA of 3.5 or high-
er. These members were also 
on Iowa State’s Dean’s List.  
There were thirty brothers 
in attendance this spring. Eta 
also holds a scholarship meal 
for members who achieved 
a GPA at or above the house 
goal. A goal of 3.4 was set for 
the fall 2012 semester. All 
members that met the house 
goal also made the Dean’s 
List. For fall 2012 semester, 
AGR ranked 3rd among the 
fraternities with the highest 
GPA’s. Please join me and the 
active chapter in congratulat-
ing these brothers for their 
hard work towards their aca-
demics. 
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Stay updated on Alpha Gamma Rho.

Home Office site:   http://alphagammarho.org/home
Eta Chapter site:    www.isuagr.org       
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Founders’ Day this year was held on March 2nd at 
the Alumni Center here in Ames. We heard from 
the alumni board as well as watched the awards 
presentation. This year’s award recipients are listed 
below: 

25th Testimonial:                 Ken Isley
50th Testimonial:                 Gary Minish
Ag. Leadership:                     Paul Maass
Alumni Achievement:           Bill Latham
Friend of AGR:                       Dr. Jodi Sterle
Outstanding Senior               Aaron Cling
Outstanding Junior               Sam Showalter
Outstanding Sophomore      Rusty Johnson 
Outstanding New Initiate     Donovan Richardson

This year the active chapter had 46 members 
participate in Relay for Life. The brothers raised 
$3876.66 collectively through the Agger Fry 
Philanthropy, the ISU rock auctioned at Mom’s 
Weekend, and donations.

ISU’s Relay for Life

Alumni Board members in attendance. Members 
include: Joel Akers, Mike Borcherding, Bruce Lorch, 
Jon McClure, Mark Stutsman, Mike Nissly, Gregg 
Hora, and Kyle McCormick

This year’s golf outing 
will be held on June 
21st, 2013. It will be 
held at the Coldwater 
Golf Course in Ames. 
The proceeds from the 
event will go towards 
Eta Chapter scholar-
ships. If you have any 
questions you can 
contact John Chism at 
515-360-4409 or john.
chism@pioneer.com.

Most of the members who earned the Dean’s List 
Meal and Scholarship Meal.
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